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Feedback: Coordinating Chamber for KwaZulu-Natal 

(CCPKZNP) - 31 August 2023   

 

The following policies were discussed during a meeting held on 7 July 2023 during which labour 

requested time to peruse the policies and consolidated their inputs on 18 July 2023: 

 

Reviewed Provincial Policy Framework on Transfers and Secondments 

Reviewed Provincial Policy on Special Leave 

Reviewed Provincial Policy on Overtime  

Reviewed Provincial Policy on Bereavement  

 

Water challenges at various departmental buildings and offices 

The PSA sponsored this item to the Chamber and received overwhelming support from all unions in the 

Chamber. Labour requested the employer to provide a plan of action to mitigate water shortages at 

various departmental buildings and offices. The employer requested time to consult departments and to 

provide feedback at the next meeting. 

 

CCPKZNP Annual General Meeting  

The Annual General Meeting took place before the CCPKZNP meeting. 

  

Election of Chairperson and nomination of Vice-Chairpersons 

Ms Felicia Zwane (Sadtu) was elected as Chairperson. 

Ms Lungile Nkosi (Employer) was nominated as Vice-Chairperson. 

Mr Nkosenye Ndlovu (PSA) was nominated as Vice-Chairperson. 

 

The meeting was adjourned to 3 November 2023. Members will be informed of developments. For more 

information, contact Nkosenye Ndlovu on 082 880 8979. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: PUBLIC SERVICE COORDINATING BARGAINING COUNCIL - KWAZULU-

NATAL 

04-09-2023 

 
 


